

Spalding High School

Stonegate, Spalding, Lincolnshire, PE11 2PJ **Telephone** 01775 722110 **Fax** 01775 719724 **Email** enquiries@spaldinghigh.lincs.sch.uk



Headmistress Mrs M Anderson, B.Ed



Dear Applicant

Thank you for expressing interest in this senior post at Spalding High School. This is a very successful school and my colleagues and I on the Governing Body are very proud of the school. The examination results are outstanding, as are many other areas of school life. Above all, there is an atmosphere of friendliness, courtesy and diligence about the place, which makes the school a good place to visit and a rewarding one to work in.

This is a senior post. The high standards at the school have not been achieved overnight, but are the result of many years' hard work by a large number of people, but particular credit must go to Mrs Anderson and her colleagues on the Senior Team. There is a spirit of unity of purpose among all who work here; staff, both teaching and non-teaching, and of course the students. This is a challenging time for all in the educational world, but we believe that Spalding High School is a good place to be.

The school has a mixture of buildings, the oldest being from the 1950s, the latest 2013, but all in good condition. We have no problems with vandalism, littering etc., and with a committed site staff the School always looks smart, which contributes positively to the friendly, positive, aura of the School, on which many visitors comment.

Spalding, for those who are not familiar with Lincolnshire, is a thriving market town, with an interesting history, and within fifteen minutes from the School there are many villages with very reasonably priced houses.

Thank you once again for your interest in the post and our School, I hope to have the pleasure of meeting you if you are selected for interview.

Dr Peter Gorton
Chair of Governors